AHMADIYYA
MUSLIM COMMUNITY

United States of America

Wednesday, September 14, 2022 Ref: 2022-09-12-EXT01

Re: Absence excuse to meet with the Worldwide Head of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community

To Whom It May Concern,

The Ahmadiyya Muslim Community is a dynamic, fast growing international revival movement within
Islam. Founded in 1889, it spans over 200 countries with membership exceeding tens of millions. Its
current headquarters are in the United Kingdom.

The Worldwide Head of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community, His Holiness, Hazrat Mirza Masroor Ahmad is
visiting the United States in October 2022. Through His Holiness’ sermons, lectures, books and personal
meetings, His Holiness advocates the worship of God Almighty, service to humanity, the establishment of
universal human rights, justice, and equality.

His Holiness has frequently met heads of state in different parts of the world and has delivered keynote
addresses to many governing bodies on the teachings of Islam regarding the establishment of peace,
presenting Qur'anic solutions to world problems. Through these addresses, he has urged the United
States Congress on Capitol Hill, the European Parliament, the United Kingdom Houses of Parliament, and
the Canadian and Dutch Parliaments, among others, towards action that would enact peace.

During His Holiness’ tour, members of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community will have the privilege to meet
and offer Islamic prayers behind His Holiness. Two special meetings are being organized for youth to
meet with His Holiness on 10/05/22 and 10/12/22 in Texas and Maryland, respectively. You are humbly
requested to excuse the student providing this letter for the days necessary for him / her to travel to and
attend these programs.

Should you have any questions / concerns, please reach out to me.

Best Wishes,

Mirza Harris Ahmad

National Director of Life Devotees
Ahmadiyya Muslim Community, USA

920 203 2088 / National. WN@Ahmadiyya.us

15000 Good Hope Road, Silver Spring, MD, 20905
www.ahmadiyya.us



